
VILLAGE OF INNSBROOK 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

 
The Village of Innsbrook, Missouri invites independent certified public accountants, licensed in 

Missouri, to submit proposals to perform financial and compliance audits.  The audit will cover 

the fiscal year ending  June 30, 2017.  Sealed proposals (six copies) marked "Audit Bid" shall 

be received by the Village Administrator on or before Tuesday, August 1, 2017, at 12:00 PM 

CDT.  Specifications may be obtained from the Village Administrator, 1835 Highway F, 

Innsbrook, MO 63390 or by calling (636) 745-8844.  The City reserves the right to reject any 

and/or all bids. 

Carla Heggemann, Village Administrator/Clerk 

 

Publish in Warren County Record July 6, 2017 and July 13, 2017. 

 


